

NAME: _____

DATE: _____

SCORE: _____ /50

A  Listen to a boss talking to her workers at a conference. Then read the questions and circle the correct answer.

- | | |
|--|---|
| <p>1 Where are the people?</p> <p>A In a restaurant</p> <p>B In the office</p> <p>C In a hotel</p> | <p>4 What are they going to do after lunch?</p> <p>A Have a meeting</p> <p>B Eat outside</p> <p>C Relax in the hotel</p> |
| <p>2 How long is the conference?</p> <p>A Three days</p> <p>B Four days</p> <p>C Five days</p> | <p>5 What are they going to do this evening?</p> <p>A Relax in the hotel</p> <p>B Have dinner at a Brazilian restaurant</p> <p>C Have a meeting</p> |
| <p>3 What are they going to do before lunch?</p> <p>A Have a meeting</p> <p>B Relax in the hotel</p> <p>C Walk around the city</p> | |

_____ / 10 (2 points each)

B Circle the correct answer.

EXAMPLE: This afternoon I'm going to go to a museum to *have* / look at art.

- 1 I'm going to *take* / *meet* Jim at his office.
- 2 My mom and I are going to *take* / *go* a walk in the park.
- 3 My parents are going to *take* / *meet* me to an Italian restaurant.
- 4 I need some new clothes, so I'm going to *have* / *go* shopping at the mall.
- 5 This Saturday we're going to *get* / *look at* together with some friends.
- 6 My sister and her boyfriend are going to *have* / *meet* a picnic in the park.
- 7 They are going to *eat* / *get* outside because it is hot today.
- 8 We are going to *eat* / *take* my grandma out for lunch, because it's her birthday.

_____ / 8 (1 point each)

C Match the sentence halves.

EXAMPLE: It is hot every day,
and it never rains because

D

A because it's winter.

1 It's cold today,

—

B it's the rainy season.

2 In the summer it's hot. So, I don't
wear pants,

—

C i wear shorts.

3 This is the season after summer.

—

D it's the dry season.

4 It rains every day, but it isn't cold.

—

E I wear a T-shirt and a sweater.

5 This is the season before summer.
It's starting to be hot.

—

F so I am wearing a hat.

6 When it's hot, I wear a T-shirt.
When it's cold,

—

G it's fall.

7 I'm in Russia and it's very cold,

—

H it's spring.

____ / 7 (1 point each)

D Write sentences with *be going to*.

EXAMPLE: Jon and his friends / play soccer / this evening. Jon and his friends are going to play soccer this evening.

1 Nikita / not have / a party / this weekend.

2 I / do homework / this afternoon.

3 We / not meet / Pablo / at the airport / on Saturday.

4 I / get together / with friends / this evening.

5 Salomé and Alexa / watch a soccer game / tonight.

6 Ignacio / have a picnic / next weekend.

7 Soo mi / not buy / tickets / tomorrow.

____ / 7 (1 point each)

E Circle the correct answers.

EXAMPLE: Where are you go / going to have the picnic?

1 When are you going to take / taking a break?

5 Where is she / she is going to have dinner?

2 What / What time are we going to leave?

6 Is he going to leaves / leave the party?

3 What you are / are you going to do this
vacation?

7 Are they going to take / to taking a walk?

4 Are you go / going to buy a new tablet?

8 Is she going to meets / meet her friends?

____ / 8 (1 point each)

F Read the email. Then circle the correct answer.

Hi Iker

Are you ready for our trip to Vietnam? I'm so excited. Our vacation is in just 15 days. Amazing!!

We have to talk soon about what we are going to take with us. I have the plane tickets and the hotel information but we need to talk about what clothes we are going to take with us.

I know that it's the rainy season, but it's going to be hot every day, so I'm going to take shorts and T-shirts. I need to buy a hat for during the day. Oh, I know, I think my sister Clara has one that I can take. I need to go shopping next week to buy some shoes for the beach.

I'm going to ask Clara to take us to the airport on the morning that we leave. The flight is at noon, so we need to be at the airport at about 10:00, two hours before the flight. We're not going to need more than two hours because we don't have many bags to check in.

I'm going to call Esteban this evening because he knows the country very well. I'm going to ask him to get together with us next week. We can ask him questions and he has some photos from his last trip to Vietnam.

There are so many things that I want to do on this vacation. I have a list! I'm going to walk by the ocean, watch the sunrise on the beach and we're going to go dancing at night!

I'm really, really, ready for this trip!!

Maria

- | | |
|--|---|
| 1 What do Maria and Iker need to talk about? | 4 What is Maria going to buy next week? |
| A The plane tickets | A Shoes for the beach |
| B The hotel | B A hat |
| C Clothes to take | C A hat and shoes for the beach |
| 2 Who has the plane tickets? | 5 When are they going to see Esteban? |
| A Iker | A This evening |
| B Maria | B Next month |
| C They are going to buy the tickets tomorrow | C Next week |
| 3 What season is it in Vietnam? | |
| A Summer | |
| B Rainy season | |
| C Dry season | |

_____ / 10 (2 points each)